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August 21, 1995
y

Mr. Larry Hopkins
Superintendent Training -

PECO Energy Company
Limerick Generating Station
Training Center
341 Longview Road

i Linfield, PA 19468

Dear Mr. Hopkins:<

It is our understanding that your facility has agreed to participate in a
voluntary pilot examination program which revises the initial operator
licensing examination process.

.

In order to continue with.the present examination format and integrity, the
participants in the voluntary program will utilize the guidelines in
NUREG-1021, Revision 7, Supplement 1, " Operator Licensing Examiner
Standards"and NUREG/BR-0122, Revision.5, " Examiners' Handbook for Developing
Operator Licensing Written Examinations" to prepare the written examinations
and operating tests.

With this letter we have included supplementary instructicas to aid you in the
preparation of the examinations.

If you have any questions concerning this information, please contact the
chief examiner or me at 610-337-5211, E-mail address GWM&NRC. GOV.

Sincerely,

Original signed by

Glenn W. Meyer, Chief
BWR/PWR Section
Division of Reactor Safety
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